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March 2017 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

Please read this carefully – it affects you. 

Wheathampstead Parish Council wants to work with our residents to identify all 

our housing needs over the next 15 years.   

By completing the attached survey, you will help us to: 

 Identify the types of housing our residents need 

 Plan new housing requirements in the parish as part of our Neighbourhood 

Plan 

The questions should be answered by an adult in your household on behalf of 

everyone who lives with you.  Not all the questions may be relevant to your 
household.  If that’s the case, you should be able to complete the form in just a 

few minutes.  Please return the completed form to the Parish Council in the 
attached pre-paid envelope.  

We really want and need to hear from you, even if you are happy in your home, so 

please take the time to complete this brief questionnaire. As we plan ahead, it is 
vital that we take everyone’s views and needs into account.  So, if you only take 

part in one survey this year, please make it this one! 

 

Cllr David Johnston 

Chairman, Wheathampstead Parish Council. 


